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University Park CSC

12/8/2015 4:15 PM| Jakob Holm

Grant Varveris (Principal), Jakob Holm (CSC Chair & Parent), Jen Frenkel (PTA President & Parent),
Elizabeth Reynolds (Teacher), Cara Havenar (Teacher), Mindy Ostrom (Teacher), Candace Kristensson
(Parent), Amy Homburger (Parent), Joanna Shear (Parent)

The Student & Parent Handbook will be posted on the school website sometime after the new year. Next
steps for CSC include defining direction of the school. Need data before we can discuss UIP. CSC will
discuss in 2016.

Click here to view Grant’s update for December.

In addition to the update, Grant discussed the Integrated School Enrollment Pilot. This pilot program would
change the choice order for FRL (free and reduced lunch) children. The program is being offered to 42
schools with a low FRL enrollment in an effort to desegregate. Each school principal decides independently
with the district whether or not the program will run at their school. Grant opened it up for discussion
within the CSC and he will decide within the next month.

e $1500 used to buy books in library, another $1500 coming soon. Looking to update furniture in the
library.

e The Silent Auction is April 23,

e The PTA is considering starting a UPark Alumni Group

e The PTA needs members and leadership — a notice will go out to the school soon requesting
participation.

e 1/12/15 - Elizabeth Reynolds
e 2/9/15 — Candace Kristensson
e 3/8/15 - Amy Homburger

e 4/12/15 - Jakob Holm
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e 5/10/15 — Grant Varveris

e January 12, 2016 in the UPark Library or Room 203 (location subject to change).
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Principal Update for PTA/CSC—

’s Focus for the 15-16 school year
o improve communication

+ will e released on 12/11/15. UPark was successful but we stll have room o grow. \We are again in the top 20 of all DPS.
ver 150) in both literacy and math. | will be sharing our data with families next week in my principal’s message. 1
and | will begin to meet in January each week to discuss our math groups/needs

cher Leader Collaboration Project update
Il and present in all KG-2™ grade classrooms
ISppste i all K6 B grade casroonit busryay_
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Our Initial Thinking of How the Pilot Would Work

If you are a boundary school:

Today Proposed Pilot
COC— L —
1 Boundary students Boundary students
2 Siblings 2 Siblings
3 Children of FTE 3 Children of FTE
4 Denver residents 4 Denver FRL residents
5 Non-Denver residents 5] Denver residents
6 Non-Denver FRL residents
7 Non-Denver residents
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